Madeleine Thompson

I'm running to continue my position as the MAS Newsletter Editor.  I've produced one issue (Winter 2014) and am at work on Spring 2014.  I am pleased for the opportunity to continue the newsletter's development as an excellent resource for sharing news, information, and lessons learned with the Section and also for promoting MAS members' work to those outside of the Section.  I currently work as Institutional Archivist and Digital Resources Manager at the Wildlife Conservation Society, headquartered at the Bronx Zoo.  I hold an MLS with a specialization in rare books and manuscripts as well as a PhD in English.
